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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Attendance — Every day matters; every 
minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s 
because we’re aiming for 97% attendance 

this year.  This week’s attendance was 
96.85%. Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Margot Fonteyn with a 
100% record. 

Philosophy question  
 

What is art? 

The LETTA Trust  

STEBON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Term Dates 2018-2019  

School Open: Tuesday 23rd April – Friday 

24th May 2019 

May Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 2019 

Half term: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 

May 2019 

School Open: Monday 3rd June – Friday 

19th July 2019 

The School will be closed on Eid 

celebration days – TBC  

Stebon will be used as a polling station 
on Thursday 23rd May 2019 therefore 

the school will be closed for pupils.  

Good luck 
to our 

wonderful 
Year 6 

pupils for 
their 
SATs. 

 
You can 
do it! 

Don't  Miss Out: Nursery & 
Reception Places Opportunity  

There are still a few spaces 
remaining in our nursery & reception 

classes for September. If you, or 
anyone you know of, has a child who is 

3 or 4 years old & is interested in 
attending our school, there is still 

time to apply & you would be likely to 
get a place. We would be more than 

happy to show around anyone 
interested in having a look at our 

lovely school or simply in finding out 
more. For more information, or to ask 

how to apply, please contact our 
school office. Applications may also 

be made directly through Tower 
Hamlets Pupil Services - we will be 

happy to put you in touch with them. 
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Stebon’s Earth Day 

 
On April 26th we held our first Earth Day at Stebon 
Primary School.  It kicked off with a special Eco-Stars 
assembly, where we introduced the plan for the day; 
everyone had to SWITCH IT OFF! No computers, laptops, 
cameras, interactive whiteboards were used for teaching, 
many classrooms switched off their lights and everyone 
was much more mindful of their electricity consumption 
that day.   
As a result of Stebon Earth Day, we saved around £25 in 
electricity, which over a school year is a saving of £4,500!  
With this money, we could buy 28,481 pencils and pay for 
750 trips to London Zoo!  Most importantly it means that 
on this day we saved much more ENERGY, this means that 
Stebon reduced its fossil fuels consumptions for that day 
and it is a step towards Stebon becoming a greener school.   
Our Eco-Stars team are currently working towards Stebon 
becoming a Green Flag School, following the Eco Schools 
Initiative.  If you would like to find out more please check 

out their website at https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/ or ask at school how you can help Stebon Primary 
School help the planet!  

Year 3 visit the London Zoo 
 

Our Year 3 pupils had a wonderful time at the London Zoo earlier this week. 
 


